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Mr. Wilson Roberts,

Bright star Computer Networks

146 Princeton Street, 
New York
Respected Sir,

I am writing on behalf of Newman Solutions. We are a well known company known for providing writing solutions in the country. We would like to present our services to your company Bright star Computer Networks. 
It’s been 10 years that we are into this market and we can proudly say that we are pioneer in our field. We have our offices spread all over the major cities of the states. We have our branch head office in California. We are in to all kinds of writing solutions like writing press releases, web contents, wed articles, blog content, medical content and others. We are associated with many of the major companies across the country. It would be pleasure to get associated with you and your company as well. Please do not hesitate to contact us for any queries. You can also know more about our services by logging to our website www.newmansol.com 

I look forward to work with you. Hope to get a positive reply from your end soon.
Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,
Joan Berkeley 

Promotional Manager
Newman Solutions
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